
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

    CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date: February 18th, 2025 
 
To:    Honorable Mayor and City Council  
 
From:    Rick J. Rudometkin, City Manager 
 
Subject:  Fisher Planning and Development Services, Inc., new interim City 

Planner contract 
 
Background:   
Our city planner has resigned to take another position with the City of Orlando. We will 
transition her workload and prepare for an interim city planner while we look into hiring 
another person for that position. We have some ideas on that position that will be brought 
to the council in a future meeting. 

This new contract with Fisher Planning and Development Services, Inc., addresses the 
temporary need for an interim city planner while we look into hiring options for that 
position. It will be for 3 months to start with options for another 3 months after as 
needed. 
 
Staff Recommendation:  

Approve the contract with Fisher Planning and Development Services, Inc., for the 

interim city planner position. 

 
Suggested Motion:  
I move to approve the contract with Fisher Planning and Development Services, 

Inc., for the interim city planner position as outlined in the new contract and 

amendment A. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  

Temporary monthly fee of $5950. 

 

Attachments: 

New contract and Attachment A 

 

 

 

 

 


